

# the educator



## International Credit Union Day is October 16

**International Credit Union** Day celebrates the spirit of the global credit union movement. The day is recognized to reflect upon the credit union movement's history, promote its achievements, recognize hard work and share member experiences. The ultimate goal is to raise awareness about the tremendous work that credit unions are doing around the world. The 77th anniversary of International Credit Union Day is set for Thursday, October 16, 2025.

This year, we will gather as a global movement to celebrate the worldwide impact of credit unions. We will be celebrating with cider and donuts throughout the day, so stop in to see us and join in the festivities.



### **Refinance for a Reason**

Your school gets \$50 & you get a \$50 gift card!

Not only do we have some of the best loan rates in all of Metro Detroit, but we work hard to give back to our community and the Walled Lake School system. That's why we are offering a loan program that gives back to the schools with every auto loan we issue. Anyone who finances or refinances an auto loan at WLSFCU can pick one school in the Walled Lake Consolidated School District, and we will make a \$50 donation to that school. Plus, we will give you a \$50 gift card as well. That's \$50 for you, and \$50 for the school of your choice. Just mention this offer to the lending representative, and we will send \$50 to your school!



Not only do we have some of the best loan rates in all of Metro Detroit, but if you find a better auto loan rate, we will match it. **You will want to hurry because this offer ends on December 31, 2025.** 

# WLSFCU donates \$50,000 to Walled Lake PTSA!



Teachers from the Walled Lake Consolidated School District founded Walled Lake Schools Federal Credit Union 76 years ago, and we are still working hard to preserve their values today. Each year we sponsor several groups throughout the Walled Lake Consolidated School District. Sometimes we give our time as volunteers, other times we donate funding, and sometimes we donate both. We make it a purpose of ours to share our success with the local community, especially to sources within the school district.

Continued on page 2







### **WLSFCU** donates \$50,000 to Walled Lake PTSA!

#### Continued from page 1

This year we are proud to announce that we have made a \$50.000 donation to the Walled Lake PTSA. There are 20 units in the Walled Lake PTSA, and each unit will receive \$2.500 from this donation. We wanted to do something to help as many people as we could, and the PTSA groups do a lot of good things for a lot of people. These funds will make it easier for each group to hit the ground running this school year and provide a helpful boost in the fundraising they do to carry out their initiatives.

We appreciate all our members and staff at the school district for supporting us, helping us achieve success and for helping us make a positive impact like this on our school system! We appreciate you!

#### **Christmas Club Accounts**

Please note that Christmas Club Account balances will be transferred into your savings account on October 11, 2025.

#### **Holiday Closings – Office Closed**

Thanksgiving – Thursday, Nov. 27 Christmas Eve - Wednesday, Dec. 24 Christmas – Thursday, Dec. 25 New Year's Eve - Wednesday, Dec. 31 New Year's - Thursday, Jan. 1

We want to know which school is Your School! Every member of Walled Lake Schools Federal Credit Union is eligible to participate in this poll. You will need to be a member for your vote to count. Participants may enter one time during the voting period. If multiple entries are submitted, your first entry will be the entry we accept. Any non-members that vote will need to join the credit union for their vote to count. Each school in the Walled Lake Consolidated School

> District will be listed on the entry form on our website from August 1, 2025-January 31, 2026, and the school with the most entries from a WLSFCU member at the end will win \$1.500 for their school! Start voting and help your school win \$1,500!

#### **TO VOTE, PLEASE VISIT: wisfcu.com/myschool**

#### **Attention: Snowbirds**

Please call us at (248) 624-5222 to make sure we have your correct winter address and phone numbers. This is especially important if you will be using your Visa credit card or Mastercard debit card. If we need to contact you about them, we need to have your current contact information on file. Remember, you can stay connected to your accounts anywhere through mobile banking.

#### Legacy Scholarship

Did you know that we sponsor a Legacy Scholarship at each of the three Walled Lake High Schools? The Legacy Scholarship program seeks students with different talents and study goals. In total, there are over 50 Legacy Scholarships ranging from \$250 - \$2500. The three scholarships sponsored by WLSFCU are \$1,000 each. Applications and requirements are scheduled to go live on the school district's web page in November, and we will provide a link on our website once it is available. Watch for more information as we approach mid-November.



3095 S. Commerce Rd., Walled Lake, MI 48390 • Phone: (248) 624-5222 Fax: (248) 624-0614 • TellerPhone: 1-866-728-9676 • Website: wlsfcu.com



